
PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN MANAMA RECEIVES SEWING MACHINES’ DONATION FOR 
WARDS AT THE EMBASSY SHELTER 

 

 
H.E. Alfonso A. Ver (at the center), Consul Maria Paz G. Cortes (2nd from left), Vice Consul Joaquin Ricardo R. Aragon (1st from 
left), Labor Attaché Vicente A. Cebe ( 2nd from right), Welfare Officer Priscilla M. Flores and wards at the  Embassy’s Migrant 
Workers and Other Overseas Filipinos Resource Center (MWOFRC)  with Mr. John Paul Yanga (8th from left), the donor of the 
three (3) Singer Sewing Machines.  
 

04 April 2018 – Mr. John Paul Yanga, event organizer in the Kingdom of Bahrain, donated three 
(3) Singer sewing machines to the Philippine Embassy for wards staying at the Embassy’s Migrant 
Workers and Other Overseas Filipinos Resource Center (MWOFRC). Mr. Yanga turned over the 
said machines to the Embassy on 03 April 2018 in the presence of Embassy officials and the wards 
of MWOFRC. 
 

 
The Embassy officials headed by H.E. Alfonso A. Ver (2nd from right) receiving the sewing machines from Mr. John Paul Yanga  
 

The Ambassador thanked Mr. Yanga for his generosity and concern to uplift the welfare and 
interests of the wards at the Center. OWWA Welfare Officer Precy Flores assured Mr. Yanga and 
the Ambassador that the MWOFRC will conduct dressmaking and other relevant trainings soon in 
order to make full use of the sewing machines donated.END. 
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